## MADISON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 5 SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING CB MURRAY BUILDING Tuesday, June 30, 2020

The safety committee meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Therese Sutton.

Committee members present were: Micheal Wetherbee, Rod Stout, Lyra Hyndman, Bill Wood, Ed Burke, Therese Sutton, Sara Decker, Lois Tate, Rahn Abbott, and Will Fabel.

Visitors: Laurie Bartoletti (in person) and Anthony Johnson (via Zoom)

Public Comment: None

OPERATING PLAN FOR 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR: Mr. Wetherbee provided a draft reopening plan. (See enclosed.) Discussion included, but was not limited to, the following: the plan was developed after extensive research and coordination with the county public health office; he provided information on masks; the ideal is to have school as close to normal as possible; the phases of the plan are based on the number of active cases in the county; there plan will be available for parents to review and there will be a community meeting for parents to provide input; funding for additional expenses will be available through the Federal CARES, which provides the District with approximately \$42,000 and 3 Rivers Communications granted the school \$7,500. The committee discussed different procedures, including procedures for taking temperatures, employee leave, and use of technology.

## **ADJOURNMENT**

At 7:55 p.m., the meeting was adjourned.

The minutes of this meeting were recorded and transcribed by Rebecca E. Larsen, District Clerk.

CLERK